
 

 

Brain Injury Association Peterborough Region is happy to once 
again be a part of the SPARK Photo Festival. In following the 

COVID 19 restrictions at this time there will be a window 
display of our members, staff, and 

volunteers’ incredible photos. 
 

The photos will be on display at 158 Charlotte St for the  

month of September 

Below is the link to the SPARK official website. Hope you can 

drop by and check out the photos! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sparkphotofestival.org/ 

 

https://www.sparkphotofestival.org/

